
 

 

Colebrook Center Fire Company 

Minutes for June 7, 2021 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Meeting called to order:  7:05 PM 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasure’s report read, accepted as read.  

• New Members: None 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Thank you for everyone that participate and helped out with the Berkshire Trail Riders 
Dinner. It is a great fundraiser and hopefully we can continue to be considered.  

• Ben Bartlett will contact Dave Hotchkiss regarding the status of the lights.  

• Multifunctional printer was purchased for the office. 

• Pager/Radio combo was shared by Gary D’Addario. $255 each including a 3 year 
warranty. A motion made, seconded and approved to purchase 5 new radio/pager 
combos. 

• Membership appreciation dinner invitations will be handed out next month.  

• Measurements were taken for the gear. Gear will be ordered soon.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

•  Received letter for DEEP Grant. A motion was made, seconded and approved to enter 
into the DEEEP grant.  

• Winsted Fire Dept Carnal Saturday August 28th  

• Hartland’s Parade is on July 21st  

• A sign up sheet will be posted to participate in a horse shoe league.  

• Truck needs to be serviced.  

• With a 15 member vote, it was unanimous voted not to send out a request for a 
donation letter from the Department at this time. 

• Colebrook Fair is scheduled this year. We will confirm with Todd Correll about smoke 
trailer.  

 

Fire House Check: Jon Gray 

Adjourned: 7:45 

Respectful Submitted,  

Hannah McCaw 

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 


